## THE CENTRAL COUNCIL RECREATIVE PHYSICAL TRAINING

THE LING PHYSICAL EDUCATION ASSOCIATION
THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF ORGANISERS OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Telephone:

HIS MAJESTY THE KING : HER MAJESTY QUEEN MARY

All Letters should be addressed to: THE ORGANISING SECRETARY THE CENTRAL COUNCIL OF

**ABBEY 2533-4** 

Rt. Hon. THE VISCOUNT ASTOR

RECREATIVE PHYSICAL TRAINING

SECRETARIES Organising Secretary Miss P. C. COLSON Extension Secretary: H. A. COLE, Esq., O.B.E.

Chairman of Executive Committee :

ABBEY HOUSE, VICTORIA STREET, LONDON, S.W. 1

AGM/MAH

Rt. Hon. THE VISCOUNT HAMPDEN, G.C.V.O., K.C.B., C.M.G.

Education Department, County Offices, Hereford.

22nd November 1937.

A. M. Congden Esq., Western Road. WEST HAGLEY. Worcs.

Dear Mr. Congden.

Thank you so much for your letter.

I quite understand that the distance is too great, but it was very kind of you even to consider the matter.

I will pass your suggestion about a film on to Miss Mares, the Organiser, and I hope that she will be able to avail herself of your very kind offer.

Yours sincerely.

AG. Muford

Representative of the Central Council of Recreative Physical Training.